
Coronavirus - April

Due to the present restrictions we have made the decision to close for April and May but are waiting for further guidance regarding June onwards.
We are contacting our guests individually to give them the opportunity to reschedule their holiday for a later date, either this year or for the same time next year. There is no price increase and of course there is no admin charge. In the meantime we will not be taking any final balances.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hopefully we will be able to open in June, but if you already have a booking and would like to rebook for a later date then do please contact us. We would like to give you the holiday you want.
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